
Estd.: 2007 

All the Heads, Faculty, Staff Members and students of LDC Group of Institution are hereby informed that 

college is going to organize a farewell party "HASTA LA VISTA" for the final year students on June 

05, 2024 in place of June 01, 2024 due to weather condition. 

Time: 02:00 PM - 06:00 PM 

LDC INSTITUTE OF TECHNICAL STUDIES 
(Approved by AICTE & Affiliated to AKTU, BTE & NCVT) 

ISO 9001:2015 Certified Institute 

Venue: 2nd floor, Seminar Hall, LDC Campus 

With Regards 

It is requested to all that please attend the same program. 
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